
 

A Child’s Future News 

www.achildsfuture.com April 2016 info@achildsfuture.com 

From the Owners:  

The last month has been exciting and flew by.  

We have been busy setting up our classrooms 

and are very eager to share them with you.  

All of our paperwork has been submitted to 

the state and we are anxiously waiting for our 

inspection date. 

The phones have been ringing and our emails 

have been busy too.  We are now scheduling 

tours and sneak peaks.  Feel free to give us a 

call to stop by and check out what we have 

been up to.  Everyone is welcome and we 

would love to share even if you don’t have a 

little one.  We hope to see you all very soon.   

 - Amy and Morgan 

We are now accepting 

registrations!  We have 

also scheduled our first 

open house for Saturday, 

April 9th from 10 am to 

2 pm.  Please feel free to 

stop by.  We will be 

giving tours and  

answering any questions 

that you may have. We will 

be offering half off 

registrations fee through 

the end of April.      

 

“And at the end of the day, your feet should be dirty, your hair a mess, and your 

eyes sparkling.” - Shanti 

What to Expect Next 

Registration Contact Us 

Follow Us  
Look for us on: 

• Facebook 

• Instagram 

• Twitter 

Save the Date 

Stay tuned for these 

exciting events: 

• Tours & Sneak 

Peeks 

• Grand Opening 

• Open House 

You can find all our 

registration paperwork on 

our website.  Visit us at 

www.achildsfuture.com to 

download and complete your 

packet today! 

For questions or more 

information please contact 

us via our website or 

email.  

www.achildsfuture.com 

Email: 

Info@achildsfuture.com 

http://www.achildsfuture.com/
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